
CITY OF SUDBURY
ONTARIO

August 18, 1972

Ms. Judith Donohue, Secretary 
The Little Peoples' Community Centre of 
Sudbury 
250 Elm Street West 
Sudbury, Ontario 

Dear Ms. Donohue:

The following Resolution No. 1 72-148 was passed by the 
Committee of the Whole on July 17, 1972, approved by Board of 
Control on August 2, 1972, and ratified by city Council on August 
8, 1972:

That an initial starting grant of $500 be donated to the Little 
Peoples’ Community Centre of Sudbury; on the understanding 
that this grant is only for 1972 and is not renewable. 

Yours truly,

G. Skirda
G. Skirda 
Deputy City Clerk


